
13th Sunday in Ordinary Time– Year A
2nd July 2023

Sat 1st  Edlington Rosary/Confession
Edward Murphy (RIP)
Rebecca Bonar (RIP Anniv)
Private Intention (healing)

5:30pm
6:00pm

Sun 2nd

 
Balby

Maltby

Rosary/Confession
Mary Colley (healing)
Confession
Ann Noone (RIP)

8:30am
9:00am
10:30am
11:00am

Tues 4th Balby Barbara Rumble (RIP) 9:30am

Wed 5th

 
Edlington Fr Patrick O’Connor (RIP) 9:15am

Sat 8th      
    

Edlington Rosary/Confession
 Fr Patrick O’Connor (RIP)
Peter, Anna & Omeche Adikwu (RIP)

5:30pm
6:00pm

Sun 9th Balby 

Maltby

Rosary/Confession
Fr Patrick O’Connor (RIP)
Confession
Mass - 

8:30am
9:00am
10:30am
11:00am

RESPONSE TO PRAYERS OF THE FAITHFUL
Reader:  Lord, in your mercy;
All: hear our prayer.

PADLEY PILGRIMAGE – the annual pilgrimage to Padley will take place on Sunday 9th July 
2023 at 3:30pm.  Please see poster at the back of Church for more details. 

AN OPPORTUNITY TO DEEPEN YOUR FAITH AND RESPOND TO YOUR BAPTISMAL CALLING -
The diocese is looking for participants to join the Loyola University Certificate in Pastoral
Ministry which begins in September. The customized certificate consists of ten six-week
modules delivered in an online format allowing participants the freedom and flexibility of
study  in  their  own  home.  Participants  need  to  be  serious  about  their  own  faith
development, willing to serve in the local church and have competent computer skills. There
will  be an informal hybrid meeting for anyone who would like more information at the
Hallam Pastoral Centre 
on 4 July at  7:00 PM. To book a place or to find out more please email  your details to
formation-mission@hallam-diocese.com

2023 HOLY LAND PILGRIMAGE – HALLAM
Bishop Ralph Heskett, CSsR, Bishop of Hallam, will lead a pilgrimage to the Holy Land from 
16th to 23rd October 2023.  For further details of pilgrimage arrangements, costs etc, please 

mailto:formation-mission@hallam-diocese.com


contact: Joe McNally at: joegmcnally@gmail.com or telephone 0114 236 4076 or 07891 
072858

SVP - There will be an information evening for those who have indicated interest in the SVP,
as  well  as  everyone  who may  still  consider  to  be  a  part  of  the  mission  of  SVP,  giving
their time and talent to the least brothers and sisters of Jesus Christ. This will take place on
Wednesday, 12th July, at 7pm in St Mary's Edlington.  All are welcome!

THIS SUNDAY – 2nd July, there is a retiring collection for Peter’s Pence. 

APOSTLESHIP OF THE SEA –  next Sunday, 9th July, we will be praying for sea farmers and
supporting the work of the Apostleship of the Sea financially.  The envelopes at the back of
the church are for gift aiders only. Others can put their money directly in the basket. 
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	All: hear our prayer.

